Minutes of WEA meeting held on Tuesday 29th January 2019 at 12 noon at the Parish Hall, Brightlingsea 

Present: Anne Ingram, Joan Cole, Joyce Rodger, Pauline Smith, Pauline Skerritt, Peter Norfolk, Sue Haywood and Angie Wilson. 
Apologies were given by Sally Whiteman.
Anne Ingram took the chair and welcomed everybody.

Minutes
The previous minutes of 30th October 2018 and 27th November 2018 were read and signed.
Matters arising
Urn: It has been PAT tested.
Open Register: The new electronic register does not show addresses so the problem has gone away.
Safeguarding: Was only very briefly included this term.
 Moving Image Museum trip. Numbers were too small and the time has now passed

Imperial China. 36 people have enrolled. An hour and a half is a long time and we rather miss the coffee break. David Prynn is very knowledgeable with a relaxed style. 
Wyn’s 100th birthday. Angie will give Wyn the signed card on her birthday, 4th February. Pauline Smith will buy some flowers to present to her when she next attends. Pauline Sk would like to take a photo and this may be put in the Federation News.
AGM arrangements. AGM will be on 19th March at 12 noon. AW to inform Essex Federation. The agenda was discussed. Anne will present the election of the committee, with AW standing down and Joyce Rodger being nominated for the position of Secretary. AW requested that no fuss was made. Joan told us that she has little to present for the Treasurer’s report as much of the financial arrangements are now done centrally. Last year’s financial return (2017 to 2018) will be needed at the AGM. This led to the next item.
WEA Finance e mail. We discussed the Finance Branch Team e mail (22.1.19). This describes the changes that have been made and a pilot of proposed changes to the branch financial management. Most fee money is now collected centrally. The role of the Treasurer may change. Peter will discuss this at the forthcoming Federation meeting. 
Data Protection. AW reported that permissions are up to date.
End of term lunch. Sue proposed that we use the Yachtsman again and has already spoken to Natalie. Date will be Tuesday 2nd March if possible, otherwise Wednesday 3rd March. AW will invite Stephen Poulter, David and Ann Prynn.
Federation and Regional news. Nothing to report at present.
Summer coffee mornings. We will have these from May to September. AW to put out list after half term.
AOB. Sue is making enquiries about a visit to either The British Museum or the V & A. It was thought the BM offers the most regarding Imperial China.
AW told the committee that Sally has a suggestion if the Brightlingsea Library is run by volunteers in the future.
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Date of next committee meeting. 14th May at 10.00 am at Pauline Smith’s house, 11 Ladysmith Avenue, Brightlingsea.					

The meeting closed at 1.00 pm.



































